
Greenwell Point Public School 

        NEWSLETTER 
                               School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                                email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Cathie Glennan                              24th February, 2020                                           Term 1 Week 5 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

FEBRUARY 

25th   Year 6 Shoalhaven High 
Information Evening 

27th   District Swimming Car-
nival 

 

 

MARCH 

5th    Vege Crunch 

6th    Clean Up Australia Day 

20th   Assembly 

21st   Harmony Day 

 

APRIL 

3rd    Easter Hat Parade 

8th    School Photos 

9th    Colour Run 

10th  Easter Holidays  

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents,  
 

Our 2020 School Captains- Sophie, Isaiah, Shiann and Jordan lead their first 
school assembly last week and did an amazing job. They ran a very smooth 
assembly and they should be proud of their efforts. 
 

At this assembly we gave out our first lot of awards for the year and an-
nounced our Student Representative Council members, as voted by their 
peers. It was a proud moment for them as they were presented with their 
badges. Congratulations to K- Zoe George, Ryan Mank, Year 1- Shayla 
James, Luca Spreadbury, Year 2/3– Braxton Innes, Ella Butler, Year 3/4– 
Sammi Hirschausen, Tyson Wilkins, Year 5/6– Bailey Parsons & Caitlin Cox, 
we know you will do a wonderful job of representing your peers. 
 

It was also a proud moment for Caitlin Cox in Year 6, when we were able to 
officially announce that Caitlin had been named as the 2020 Smalls Schools 
Swimming Champion for the senior girls. Well done Caitlin, you put in such a 
fantastic effort.  Good luck to you and the rest of our district swimmers who 
will competing this Thursday. 
 

The year 5/6 Civics, Sports, Technology and Environment leaders also had 
an opportunity to talk about their roles in our leadership groups. We have 
some blossoming public speakers among our students and some natural 
leaders. Our new leadership program appears to be going from strength to 
strength every year and it is wonderful to see. 
 

Coming up later in the term we have an Easter Hat Parade, a Clean Up Aus-
tralia Day activity, Harmony Day celebrations and a most anticipated Colour 
Fun Run. More information regarding this will be coming home soon but this 
will be a major fundraising event for the year and we will be asking for volun-
teers to assist us. Please see the flyers coming home soon for more infor-
mation on how you can get involved. 
 

As well as this, within the next two weeks we will be sending home notes for 
the X- Country Carnival which will be held on the first week back in Term 2. 
Please return this note as soon as possible after it is received so we can or-
ganise buses for the event. We hope to get all students who are turning 8 
years or older to attend. 
 

Finally a massive thank you to Mr Ryan Sampson, who kindly volunteered 
his services to mow our rapidly growing lawns after all of this lovely rain we 
have had. Your generosity is much appreciated. 
 

Have a great week! 
 

Regards, 
 

Mrs Cathie Glennan 

Principal 

NO HAT NO PLAY 

No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 



ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

P & C NEWS  
CANTEEN 
 

Canteen helpers:   
Wednesday February 26th:Rachael, Kristi & Leanne 
Friday February 28th:Rachael, Kristi & Sharon 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 
                           Congratulations and Happy Birthday  
                                          Korey in Year 2/3 turns 8 today 
                                     Bella in Year 5/6 turns 10 on Thursday 

1O 

Anna —for kindness to others. 

Nixon—for settling in well to his new school. 

Roselee—for great effort in all activities. 

Shayla—for reading effort. 

Siret—for always trying her best. 

Luca—for beautiful bookwork. 

2/3 

Olivia—for being  wonderful at spelling. 

Pixi—for having a happy and engaged attitude to learning. 

Hugh—for active listening. 

Evie—for a great class speech. 

Isaac—for using his blends to read. 

Cale—for having a happy and engaged attitude to learning. 

3/4 

Destiny—For being a respectful class member.  

Amelia—For always striving to help others in all learning 
areas. 

Eli—Always completing all work in the classroom with  
enthusiasm. 

Jack—For improving his effort in book presentation. 

Tyson—For attentive listening and consistent participation 
in class discussions. 

Knox—for outstanding effort with handwriting. 

5/6 

Taylah—for  being an enthusiastic environment leader. 

Asher—for smashing multiplying by powers of 10. 

Max L—for fantastic effort in all aspects of school life. 

Caity—for shining during learning time. 

Ryan—for his enthusiastic approach to learning. 

Shiann—for utilising learning tools in mathematics. 

 

St George Dragons 

visiting the school 


